THE

Church Planting in New Castle, PA

Pastor,

Thank you for your continued prayers. Many have asked how they can help us get
started. We are thrilled and humbled by the response we have had and the support
received so far. As we head into the new year, here are three quick updates.

1. We are finalizing our schedule for churches that are coming to help. Every
weekend in March and the first weekend in April are still available for
churches to come. Please let us know if you are able to bring a group from
your church to New Castle so that we can make the proper plans.

2. We have received over $17,000 of the needed start up funds. We are
looking to raise about $13,000 more to complete our budget.

3. We have almost 65% of our support promised. Please pray that we can
reach the full amount.

We would love to hear from you via text, email or phone. If you can help complete
the budget for our start up needs or monthly support, please send it to New
Testament Baptist Church 437 N Duffy Rd Butler PA 16001

For those who have already scheduled time to canvas and given to this need we
are eternally grateful.

Thank you again for your prayers and support. May God richly bless you!

The Ballou Family



